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The Tuscarora Tide 
 

June Events ~    

Man Overboard Presentation and First Responder Thank You – Saturday June 8th 

The harrowing story of Justyn Dudek’s adventure on the high seas, and the daring 
rescue to follow.  It was informative.  I laughed and I cried!  Thank you to Jeff Jordan 
for organizing, to all who attended, but mostly to the emergency responders that we 
must never take for granted.  

Sail Past – Saturday June 15th  

Except for Mother Nature, it was a perfect Sail Past!  
Those of you in attendance know it was great event and 
dinner/party.  Thanks to all those who made basket 
donations.   

Unfortunately the high winds (and water) prevented a 
safe boat parade.  We will reschedule the parade as 
soon as possible (perhaps even this weekend).  Look for an email with the details! 

Pub Crawl – Has been postponed.  Hopefully it will be organized for a date later in the 
season when the conditions are better. 

Book Club – Sunday, June 30th @ noon – “My Name is Mary Sutter” by Robin Oliveira 

 

Work, Work, Work ~ 

From adding risers onto our docks to adding stone to the mainland wharf we have been 
working more than boating lately!  Thanks to all who have helped out this month to improve 
our club and fight back the high water.  Please be sure to put in for your Work Hours 
<HERE>. 

 

Ships Store ~ 

The Ships Store will be open Saturdays Noon - 2pm (Weather Permitting) and during many 
social events. 

We are fully stocked and ready to go.  It’s a good time to pick up a new TYC Burgee or TYC 
Decal for your boat. We have a good supply of Caps, Polos and other regalia. 
Stop by and check out our new stock…    

 

Welcome ~ New Member 

Charles Dowd – Full Member, Sailing Vessel - “MIM V” (Cal-27) 

http://www.tycwilson.com/submit.php

